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Absolutely not. Don’t try it. Your attempts to restrict access to voting will not be 

tolerated in this state now or ever.  

 

Eventually you losers will go back to your hateful bigotry in the privacy and seclusion 

of your sad homes and leave the rest of us who want to be inclusive and fair and 

reasonable to just LIVE.  

 

How can you possibly, righteously think that restricting voting rights to in person 

access will in ANY way better the voting process or voting rights of Oregonians. You 

are attempting to exclude as many people as you can who can not get out of work, 

have less access to get to voting booths or are simply less aware on “Election Day”. 

Truly, from the bottom of my heart, screw you.  


